JENNINGS COUNTY SCHOOL CORPORATION
Central Administration Office Building
Board Work Session
December 11, 2023

Work Session: A Board Work Session was held on December 11, 2023, in the Board Room of
the Jennings County School Corporation Central Administration Office Building, 34 West Main
Street, North Vernon, Indiana 47265. The work session began at 6:00 p.m.

Board Members present were Dr. Amy Pettit, Earl Taggart, Chelsea Morrison, Cheryl Miller, Pat
Sullivan, Travis Shepherd and Mary Lynn Whitcomb. Superintendent Nicole Johnson,
Administrative Assistants Carrie Manowitz, Lisa Hearne, Todd Ebinger, and Amanda Sullivan
were also in attendance.

Dr. Pettit called the meeting to order.

e Discussion - Strategic Planning Update

Nick Hill, Susan Webster, Joe Hartwell, Morgan Likens, Todd Hearne, Leonard Collett, Karen
Pedigo, and Dustin Roller were present and each one gave a strategic plan update on their school.
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